
RETURN OF… 

THE FESTIVAL OF LIGHTS!!       

 

THE DOREEN POTTS HEALTH CENTRE IS HOSTING THE RETURN OF THE FESTIVAL 

OF LIGHTS. A TRADITION THAT HAS BEEN SET ASIDE FOR AWHILE…WELL NOW 

IT’S BACK!  

THOSE WHO ARE INTERESTED IN DECORATING THEIR HOMES IN A FESTIVAL OF 

CHRISTMAS LIGHTS, PLEASE FILL OUT THE BELOW REGISTERATION AND DROP OFF 

AT THE DOREEN POTTS HEALTH CENTRE, COMMUNITY HEALTH REPRESENTATIVE 

OFFICE OR EMAIL: CHR@TEMAGAMIFIRSTNATION.CA.  

GIFT CARDS WILL BE AWARDED: 

$100.00 FOR 1ST 

$75.00 FOR 2ND  

$50.00 FOR 3RD  

RUNNER UP $25.00 EACH.  

EXPECT A VISIT OUTSIDE YOUR HOME ON THE EVENING OF TUESDAY, DECEMBER 

8TH, 2020 TO ADMIRE AND DETERMINE A WINNER OF THE CHRISTMAS LIGHTS 

FESTIVAL. 

NAME: _____________________________________________ 

LOT #: _____________________________________________ 

PHONE #: __________________________________________ 

EMAIL: _____________________________________________ 

MIIGWETCH. 

 

L. Potts,  

CHR- DPHC 

mailto:chr@temagamifirstnation.ca

